
 

 

GREENWICH PUMPING STATION 
NIGHT WORK TO INSTALL THE ACOUSTIC ENCLOSURE  

We will be installing an acoustic enclosure above the shaft at Greenwich Pumping Station. 
The acoustic enclosure will contain construction activities within and around the shaft, 
reducing noise as a result. Excavation of the shaft will then take place within the acoustic 
enclosure, followed by tunnelling, which is currently planned to start mid-2019. 

Due to the proximity of the acoustic enclosure to the DLR viaduct, some construction 
activities will need to take place at night when the DLR is not operational.  

The majority of work will take place during day time working hours, with limited essential 
night works permitted between the hours of 22:00 and 07:00, Monday to Sunday. This is 
for preparatory works, such as moving cranes, with critical activities only allowed between 
approximately 00:30 / 01:30 to 05:00 (hours the DLR is not operating). Where possible, 
night works will be set up during the day to reduce the amount of plant movement at night. 

We will erect the enclosure’s steel structure followed by the acoustic cladding and the roof. 
These works require mechanical tools, cranes and mobile elevating working platforms.  

These night works are planned to start from Monday 19 November, with the steel structure 
and gantry crane erection planned for the first 4 weeks, followed by the cladding and roof 
through December and January 2019.  

We plan to complete the enclosure in February 2019.   

Some of this work may be noisy. We apologise for any disturbance and will do our best to 
minimise disruption. If you feel you may be affected by this work, we may be able to help 
you. This is particularly relevant to anyone who has a medical condition which may be 
exacerbated by these works, or to shift workers. 

The following link will give you information on Tideway’s mitigation and compensation 
policy and advise how you can make a claim to the Independent Compensation Panel 
(ICP): www.tideway.london/help-advice/compensation-information. Read ‘ICP and 
Mitigation Information leaflet’ for more on how to get support.  

Alternatively, you can phone the Independent Advisory Service (IAS) on 0800 917 8845. 
The IAS will be able to give you independent advice on Tideway’s mitigation and 
compensation policies and how you could benefit from them. 
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